August 8, 2016

RE: County of Huron Appreciation and Recognition Day for Emergency Workers
Sunday, September 11, 2016

The daily actions and ongoing sacrilices ol our local emergency workers to keep us safe are
remarkable.  That’s why the County of Huron has declared Sunday, September 11, 2016 as
Appreciation and Recognition Day for Emergency Workers. It is a chance to show our
appreciation and support of local individuals who provide emergency services, such as police, fire,
ambulance and other emergency response workers.

We have asked all local churches to participate by including information in their service that day.
We are hoping they will take a few minutes with the congregation to recognize local members that
serve and protect us. It's one small way ol saying “ 7hank-You" (0 valuable emergency workers in
our communitics.

We have also sent a letter o all local emergency services letting them know the County ol Huron
has declared this special day on their behall and (o thank them [or their ongoing work.

We also encourage you, as a local politician, to be personally involved n supporting this important
day ol recognition in whatever way is possible in your community.

Please leel [ree (o contact us il you have any questions. We are very iterested in your thoughts
and ideas about tns day.

Please contact Jell Horseman, Acting Chiel, Fmergency Services for the County of Huron at (519)
524-8891 ext. 3314 or jhorseman@huroncounty.ca.

Thank you for your support in making this important day a success.

Sincerely,

Gowing
Warden
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